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May 17, 1994

Ms. Dayle Friedman
7 Fucia Lane
Hicksville, New York 11801

Dear Dayle:

On behalf of the Port Jefferson Free Library, I would like to express our
appreciation for presenting the program on The Songs of Irving Berlin.
The library is able to fulfill its function as an educational/cultural/
recreational institution more fully because of your efforts. Our com-
munity is greatly enriched by individuals and businesses willing to share
their expertise and knowledge.

I could tell from all the toe-tapping and head-bobbing that the audience
was having a wonderful time. Thanks again for such an enjoyable program.

thee Fog

Very truly ﬁfurs,

Barbara Honig
Adult Services
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